
 
 

Performance Driving and Autocross School 
 

The Boeing Employees’ Autosports Club (BEAC*) will present a performance driving and 

autocross school in April.  Classroom session will be the evening of Thursday April 11th, and 

instructed driving practice will be Saturday April 13th all day.  Fee of $40 includes classroom 

training, on-site driving instruction, hands-on driving practice, and a box or catered lunch is 

provided by BEAC.  

 

Topics covered include: 

 Car control fundamentals 

 Handling characteristics 

 Driving techniques 

 Do’s and Don’ts 

 Competition driving 

 Autocross events** 

 

Participation in the school is limited to persons who are eligible to be members of a Boeing 

Recreation club; Boeing employees, Boeing retirees, vendors, customers, contract, and 

government personnel assigned full time to The Boeing Company and their spouses and 

dependents.  Pre-registration is required (deadline 4/5), and a brief safety inspection will be 

performed on the car the student brings on Saturday.  Location for the classroom session is room 

202 in the Oxbow Recreation center, bldg. 9-150 just off of E. Marginal Way near the 

Developmental Center. Driving practice will be held at the Shelton Airport (Sanderson Field).    

Address further questions to Karen Babb (karen.c.babb@boeing.com). 
 

*BEAC is an official Boeing Recreation administered club.  Annual dues are $12 (individual), $15 (family).  

Our web page is located at: 

 

http://www.beac-online.org 
 
**”Autocross” is a medium-speed, non-wheel-to-wheel form of motorsports competition in which each car is 

individually timed through a course laid out on a large paved area using plastic traffic cones.  It’s conceptually similar 

to slalom skiing competition.  Average speeds are in the low 40’s (mph), top speeds typically are no more than 60-65.   


